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Hello everyone!! I hope that you are all having a wonderful summer.
As many of you know, the upcoming football season is not too far
away from us. Thus, it is time to begin the process of arranging our
congregation’s Fantasy Football League. If you have any interest in
participating, please contact myself Matthew Silver
(msilver@stevens.edu), David Gordon (david.gordon@bisrael.com),
or Dave Bloom (dave.bloom@bisrael.com). Information regarding
the league will be provided via e-mail and feel free to contact us
with any further questions you may have. Start your research now
ladies and gentlemen, for it is going to be another competitive
season!!!!
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